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9:30 a.m. Sunday School 

10:30 a.m. Worship 
    

    

Welcome to the EMHS Touring Choir and Director Jared Stutzman! 

 

Prelude  

(Martha Laub) 
 

Welcome and Announcements 

(Kevin Goertzen) 
 

Call to Worship and Prayer 
 

Congregational Song 
 

Prayer for El Salvador Churches 

(Nelson Driver) 

Musical Selections 

(Choir) 
 

Scripture Reading  
 

Offering 

 (includes coin offerings for missions) 
 

Congregational Sharing and Prayer 
 

Musical Selections 
 

Congregational Song 
 

Closing Prayer 
 

Benediction 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Today’s Nursery Volunteers:  Marian Mininger, Meg Emery 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
 

Springdale’s bake sale for missions will be held this Sat., May 13, at 

the Cheese Shop.  Lots of baked items will be needed, some larger items 

& some packaged smaller.  Please list any allergens on the baked goods; 

bring items to the site by 9 a.m. that morning; and sign up in the foyer 

if you can help staff the tables for a two-hour shift.   

 

TODAY / THIS WEEK 
 

    Today 9:30 a.m.:  Faith Exploration Class 

    Mon.    6:30 p.m.:  VBS Volunteer Meeting at Lynside M.C. 

    Thurs. 7:15 a.m.:  Morning Prayers 

    Sat. 9:00 a.m.:  Bake Sale to Benefit Missions (Cheese Shop) 
                

COMING EVENTS 
    May  21:  Informal Fireside Gathering (evening, at Springdale) 

    June 5-9:  Vacation Bible School (with Lynside & Greenmonte) 

    June 11:  Church Day Out at Sherando Lake 

    June 19 - Sept. 27:  Pastor Kevin’s Vacation / Sabbatical  
 

------------------------------------------------------------------ 
 

Cyrus & Laurel Hochstedler will be participating in a violin concert 

with Staunton Suzuki Studios this Sat., May 13, 3 p.m., at Trinity 

Episcopal Church, Staunton.  A reception will follow; all are welcome! 
 

You are encouraged to complete your pastor / congregation review  

by May 21 using the link you received via email or a printed copy 

(available in the foyer).  Please contact Gerald Shenk or Kim Powell 

with questions. 
 

This year is Pastor Kevin’s tenth year of serving at Springdale, making 

him eligible for a three-month sabbatical which he will take June 27 - 

September 27.  He will also use a week of vacation just prior to the 

sabbatical (starting June 19) in order to officiate / be present at son 

Stephan’s wedding in Colorado!  Spiritual Health Council is working on 

pulpit supply & care coverage for those months, and further information 

will be made available in the near future.   
 

In October, Kevin will begin serving Springdale in a three-quarter 

time role instead of full time (due to budget constraints).  Related 

changes to his job description are still to be determined. 
 

Ladies - are you interested in joining a Bible study?  Pick up a response 

form from your church mailbox or the table in the foyer and return it to 

Ann Frank or Nancy Stoll as soon as possible. 
 

Men - if you are interested in a baseball trip to Washington, DC to see 

the Nationals play the Phillies on Saturday, June 3, please contact Dave 

Mininger.  The alternate date is August 19 if that works for more people. 


